
NEIGHBORHOOD COUNCIL #5 

Monday, August 15, 2016 – 7:00 pm 

Great Falls Clinic Specialty Center, 3000 15
th

 Ave So 

 

CALL TO ORDER:  The meeting was called to order by Chairman Eric Ray at 7:00 pm with the Pledge of 

Allegiance. 

 

ROLL CALL:  Members Present:  Mac McFadden, Terry Albrecht, Eric Ray, Gloria Bedker, and Marcia.  There 

were 23 neighbors present, including Kyle Beebee and Norman Anderson 

 

NEW BUSINESS: 
 Kyle Beebee, manager of Super 1 Foods, gave a short presentation and said they are planning to open August 

4, 2016.  He thanked us for our support. 

 

 Norman Anderson gave a presentation on the Portage of Lewis and Clark and answered questions.  It was well 

received by all. 

 

PETITIONS AND COMMUNICATIONS 

 Code Red:  All were urged to sign up for Code Red notifications of emergencies at the website:  

http://public.coderedweb.com/cne/en-US/BF5FFD503B98 and follow the simple directions. 

 

 There will be a hearing about the Holman building on August 17, 2016 at the Commission Chambers at 6:00 

pm.  Anyone who wishes to make a comment should attend. 

 

 The stop light at 10
th

 Ave So and 32
nd

 St is still a concern.  Eric will try to get the Dept of Transportation and 

Jim Reardon to come to our next meeting. 

  

OLD BUSINESS 
 Approve Minutes:  The minutes were read and approved on a motion by Mac and second by Gloria. 

 

 Reports:  The Van Heel and Bennett issue of the covonance is a real mess but some progress is being made. 

 

 Russell Park;:  The Ice Cream Social will be held on September 11 in the pavilion in the developed west side 

of the park at 4:00 pm.  Super 1 Foods will be the corporate sponsor.  

 

OTHER BUSINESS: 
 Sandra Guynn, from Council #4, invited us to their next meeting on August 18 at 6:30 pm at Lewis and Clark 

Elementary for a tour of the building concerning the Bond Issue. 

 

 Terry reported that a vehicle was stolen from 35
th

 St and some things were taken from the vehicle. 

 

NEXT MEETING –The next meeting will be September 19, 2016.  It will feature Vicky Newmiller, CEO of the 

Clinic Hospital.   

 

 Phil Faccenda and Cyndi Baker will give a presentation on the Bond Issue concerning Great Falls High 

School. 

 

ADJOURN:  
 The meeting was adjourned at 7:52 on a motion by Gloria and second by Terry. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Marcia Anderson, Secretary 

http://public.coderedweb.com/cne/en-US/BF5FFD503B98

